ROCK COUNTY, WISCONSIN Transportation Coordinating Committee
51 S. Main St.

Janesville, WI 53545

608-757-5408

WWW.COo.rock.wi.us

ROCK COUNTY TRANSPORTATION COORDINATING MOBILITY
SUB-COMMITTEE MEETING MINUTES
September 09, 2017

Call to Order: The meeting of the Transportation Coordinating Committee, Mobility Sub-
Committee was called to order at 8:01 a.m, at the Rock County Court House, 51 South Main
Street, Janesville, Wisconsin.

Approval of Agenda: T.J. Nee made a motion to approve the agenda. Supervisor
Dommershausen seconded. Motion carried.

Roll Call:

Present: Ryan Booth, T.J. Nee, Supervisor Karl Dommershausen, Joe
Scharenbroch, Patty Hansberry (sitting on the advocacy sub-committee)
and Lynn Jones,

Absent: Stephen Skelly (approved)

Introduction of Visitors: None

Citizen Participation, Communications and Announcements: Ryan Booth reported the DMV
office in Beloit was moving from its current location to 1900 Sutler Ave. in Beloit on
09/18/2017.

Approval of Minutes: Ryan Booth reported Patty Hansberry was present at the last meeting,
however the minutes did not reflect this. A motion to approve the July 14, 2017 amended
minutes was made by Supervisor Dommershausen and seconded by Lynn Jones. Motion carried.

Old Business: Ryan Booth advised the questions that were asked to MTM was responded back
to him however, advised it would be in the best interested for this discussion be done at the TCC
meeting as MTM was coming to the meeting.

New Business: None

Future Agenda Items: Supervisor Dommershausen had questions about Rock County Transit
and its operation. Ryan Booth advised Stephen Skelly who is the supervisor of Rock County
Transit sits on this committee and would be able to answer his questions. Lynn Jones suggested
Rock County Transit could be on the full agenda and Stephen Skelly could give us an overview




of the program. There was also discussion on having these sub-committees and its value to the
full committee.

Future Meeting Dates: The next meeting is scheduled for November 10, 2017,

Adjournment: T.J. Nee made a motion to adjourn, seconded by Supervisor Dommershausen.
Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 8:17 a.m,

Minutes not official until approved by committee.




